
From: Bhautama@gmail.com  
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 6:57 PM 
To: Building <BuildingDept@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Ann Arbor eTRAKiT Contact Form 
 
Name: Bret Hautamaki  
Address: 1110 Brooklyn 
City, State, Zip: Ann Arbor,  48104 
Phone:  
 
Comments:  Hello, it has come to our attention that Project #SEU18-021 at 1202 Packard is 
applying to be a marijuana dispensary. I would just like to register my disappointment at this 
idea. The area surrounding this address is purely residential with families, and an elementary 
school just a couple of blocks away. This kind of business really does not fit into the atmosphere 
of this neighborhood. Although it may be “legal”, I really worry about the effect it would have 
on this family-centered neighborhood.  The owners of this property left it abandoned for years, 
and now they’re turning it into this. We are very, very disappointed with the owners. Again, this 
family neighborhood will change in character due to this proposed business, and I am extremely 
disappointed. 
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